
HURRICANE Helene
DONATION UPDATE

Do not bring any other items to a collec�on site, they will not be accepted. 

of the Diocese of Raleigh

Providing Help – Creating Hope – Serving All

Catholic Charities

Diapers (Sizes 4, 5, 6, & Pull Ups)

Adult Briefs

Wipes

Collec�ons Paused as of 11/1/24 
COLLECTION SITES:

SCAN HERE FOR

Financial Contribu�ons
or visit www.ccdoc.org

Cases of Water

Baby Formula (Premixed & Powder)

Hygiene Kits
• Deodorant
• Feminine Hygiene Products
• Pre-Packaged Hygiene Kits
• Comb/Brush

• Shampoo / Soap
• Toilet Paper
• Toothbrush
• Toothpaste

Cleaning Supplies
• Gloves
• Sponges
• Cleaners

• 5 Gallon Buckets
• Reusable cleaning cloths
• Paper towels
• Plas�c Trash Bags

• Catholic Parish Outreach Food Pantry
2013 Raleigh Blvd., Raleigh

 TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY | 9 AM – 2 PM

• Cape Fear Regional Office
4280 US Highway 421 N. Suite 110, Wilmington

 MONDAY, TUESDAY, THURSDAY | 9 AM – 2 PM

• Faye�eville Regional Office
726 Ramsey St., Suites 10 & 11, Faye�eville

 TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY | 2 PM – 4 PM

• Tar River Regional Office
1746 Union St., Greenville 
MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY | 10 AM – 4 PM

• Durham Community Food Pantry
2020 Chapel Hill Rd., Suite 30, Durham 
TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY | 9 AM – 4 PM

• New Bern Regional Office
2010 Old Cherry Point Rd., New Bern

 WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY | 9 AM – 4 PM

To learn more about what Catholic Chari�es 
is doing to respond to Hurricane Helene, 
please scan here, or visit 
www.CatholicChari�esRaleigh.org/Disaster

Items cannot be collected outside of specified �mes.

For large dona�ons, please call ahead to schedule drop off.

(919) 873-0245

(919) 286-1964

(252) 638-2188

(910) 424-2020 x2601

(910) 515-3462

(252) 355-5111 x2002

Thanks to the incredible outpouring of support from the local community, and across 
the country, warehouses are full of donated supplies in Western North Carolina. 
Catholic Chari�es will pause the collec�on of supplies as of Friday, November 1. 

If you have already collected supplies, please drop them off at our offices by that 
date. If you have not collected supplies yet, please refrain from doing so.


